
 
 

KS1 SATS ARRANGEMENTS 2022 

 

Tuesday 17th May 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Next week, the Year 2 children will take part in their end of Key Stage One 

SATS examinations. All the children have worked very hard this year and we 
know that they will put their full effort into their tests next week and will 

make us incredibly proud.  

 
The tests will take place throughout the week and the children will complete 

the following papers: 
 

• Reading (2 papers, 40 marks, about 70 minutes). 

• Mathematics (2 papers, 60 marks, about 55 minutes). 

• English grammar, punctuation, and spelling (2 papers, 40 marks, about 

35 minutes). 

 
 

Please be reassured they differ from the Key Stage 2 examinations, the tests 

are not strictly timed, and the children will be given breaks between the 
papers. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, if you have any further questions 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Camps 
17/05/22 
 


